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Williams Shaun

From: Peter Baker 
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 12:56 PM
To: Williams Shaun
Subject: Fwd: Letter of Intended Medallion Revision

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Deb Walker  
Date: Wed, May 6, 2015 at 2:57 PM 
Subject: RE: Letter of Intended Medallion Revision 
To: Peter Baker >, Rob McKinney <  
 

Thanks Peter.  Jerry and I will review and discuss this and get back to you as soon as I can. 

  

Safe Landings. . . 

  

Deb 

Medallion Foundation 

 Direct 

  

From: Peter Baker   
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 11:42 AM 
To: Deb Walker; Rob McKinney 
Subject: Letter of Intended Medallion Revision 

  

Hi Deb- 

  

Attached please find the letter that we promised on 4/22 during our meeting in JNU.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact me directly. 

  

Sincerely, 

Peter Baker, Director of Safety & Security 
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SeaPort Airlines 

 
 
 
 
--  
Peter Baker, Director of Safety & Security 
SeaPort Airlines 
7505 NE Airport Way 
Portland, OR  97218 

 Office 
Mobile 




